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August 13, 2011
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
President Raymond Forbes called the meeting to order at 10:13 a.m., August 13, 2011.
The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter.  There were 10 members in attendance.
Secretary’s Report:  
The July 2011 minutes were approved with no additions or deletions.
Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer Hank Mausolf reported that the balance, at the end of June 2011, was $856.05, 
We had expenses of $38.52 and income of $150.00, for a balance of $967.53.  There are no outstanding obligations.  Hank reported that he had received a letter from Dawn Howard, Event Controller, Industrial Development Authority of Louisa County, thanking the Wind Walkers Radio Control Club for coming back out to perform for the 20th Annual Louisa County Airshow on Saturday 3, 2011, from 11:00 a.m.–4:00 p.m.
Field Safety Report:
There was no report this month.
Old Business:  
There was no old business to report.

New Business:
Show Team Coordinator, Greg McCracken, asked if a practice day could be scheduled at the airport for the show team.  Bill Schultze commented that this would not be possible because the airport would have to be closed down for the practice.  Greg said that we still have some work to do.  We need additional volunteers to help keep the show moving.  Greg suggested that each flyer line up an assistant. 

Kirk Hallows said that where the help was needed was at the end of the runway. Kirk said he would help keep the runway clear.  Marty Downing and his son, Matt, volunteered to run for planes that need to be removed from the runway.  Eugene Albrecht suggested that runners pull the planes off to the side of the runway until after the show is over.  This would be faster than waiting for the planes to be taxied back to the pilots.  Bill Schultze mentioned that in the past, the next pilot up to fly was ready to go as soon as the previous flyer is finished.  
Marty Downing reported that the display he is building to promote WWRC at the airshow, is coming together.  He has also printed business cards to hand out.
Raymond Forbes asked for help in finding someone who could pump out the porta-potty.  He is having difficulty contacting the man who usually does this for us.
Eugene Albrecht mentioned that the picnic tables were in need of repair and stain.

Coming Events:
Louisa County Air Show, Freeman Field, Louisa, VA:     September 3, 2011
DCRC at Flying Circus, Bealton, VA:                              September 10-11, 2011
FARM float fly, Lake Ritchie, Bealton, VA                        October 1, 2011
The club meeting was adjourned at 10:25 a.m.
Respectfully Submitted,
Nina C. Grube
